
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 
Newsletter 7 Summer Term 

     25th May 2018 
 

CEOPS  
(Child Exploitation and Online Protection) 

 
Our Community Police Officer Kevin Bradley came into school on 
Tuesday to talk to our children about CEOPS – and how to help keep 
ourselves safe online and how to protect ourselves. 
In the evening we welcomed parents and carers to a presentation by 
PC Bradley who talked about  being able to help keep your children 
safe online and at home.  Thank you for your support.   It is not too 
soon for your child to learn about CEOPS.  It is a really important 
issue. 
 

After a very busy few 

weeks we break for 

half term today, 

Friday 25th May and 

return to school on  

Tuesday 5th June.   

Monday 4th June is a 

Teacher Day when 

school will be closed 

to children. 

Have a lovely break 

next week.  Let’s hope 

for some sunny spring 

weather! 
 

 

We held a very successful Non-Uniform Day 

today in school. 

The children enjoyed wearing their own clothes in 

school today and we would like to thank you for 

your generous donations of bottles and chocolate 

in preparation for a chocolate tombola stall and a 

bottle tombola stall at BeltonFest. 

 

The next NON uniform day will be on Friday 

22nd June. All donations of chocolates and 

bottles will be very gratefully received. 

Be Skilled 
Trust News 
Our Year 1 

children had 
a great time 

at Oxley 
Primary 

School for an 
inter school 

sports 
morning on  

Thursday 24th 
May. 

 
Miss Smith 
and Miss 

Owen 
commented 
on how well 
the children 
behaved and 
how good it 
was to see 

them 
competing 

with children 
from our Be 
Skilled Trust 

family of 
schools. 

 

Let’s Be Considerate to 
our School Neighbours 
 
We are asking you to be 
considerate to the 
neighbours of our school 
when picking up, dropping 
off and visiting our school as 
some of them are struggling 
to get out of their drives 
safely on Sadlers Wells at 
busy times. 
 
It is Bike to School Week  on 
11th – 15th June when we will 
be asking all parents to park 
at  the reccy car park  and 
cycle or walk to school. 
 
Thank you for reading this 
and for taking any positive 
actions you are able.  
 

Tigers Fundraising Treasure Hunt 
Thank you to everyone who took part in the family treasure hunt after school on 

Thursday 24th May 
We sold treasure hunt maps outside school and raised over 

£40 for the outdoor canopy and a lot of fun was had finding the clues and 
solving the puzzle! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Coming Up Long Whatton 

Cricket Club Visit 
On Monday 21st May Long 
Whatton Cricket Club came 
into school to give our Year 5 
and 6 children a taster of 
cricket and being in a club.   
Places are available in Long 
Whatton Cricket Club at 
junior level.  
 

Advanced notice: 
there will be no 
History club on 
Friday 22nd June 
as Mrs Oakley is 
unable to be in 
school on this 
day. 

Year 6 Peak 
District 

Adventure 

 
On Tuesday 5th June our 

Year 6 children are going on 
a short adventure to the 

wilds of Derbyshire and will 
be taking part in The Search 

for Madwoman’s Stones.  
They are staying in a 

bunkhouse near Edale and 
we hope they have a 

memorable time together 
before they move on to 

their next school.  We look 
forward to hearing about 
their adventures after the 

half term break. 

Tigers go in 
search of the 

Gruffalo 
On Thursday 14th June the 
Tigers are taking part in a 

Gruffalo Day at Beaumanor 
Hall. They will be spending 

the day outdoors in the 
woods and will be den 

building and looking for 
animal tracks. 

The Owls will be camping 

on the school field 

overnight on 

Friday 22nd June and a 

trip to Beacon Hill is 

being arranged as part of 

their work this term on 

amazing places and 

spaces. 

 

Sea Otters and Bears 

Day Out to  

Bradgate Park 
Our KS2 children are going 

to Bradgate Park on Monday 

11th June and will be taking 

part in all sorts of outdoor 

activities including 

orienteering and pond 

dipping.  More details will be 

sent out in the book bags. 

11th - 15th 

June 2018 

Be Skilled Trust 
Events 

 
Our Year 1 and Year 2 children will be 
taking part in events at Oxley School 
on Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th 

June. 
 

On Thursday 7th June all Foundation 
Stage children from the Be Skilled 

Trust schools will be coming to 
Belton for a Foundation Stage Sports 

Day. 
 

 
The Be Skilled Trust is holding a 

Duathlon challenge at Hicks Lodge in 
Ashby on Thursday 14th June from 
1pm – 3pm. Children have had to 
apply for places in this gruelling 

challenge. Races are for Year 2 and 3, 
Year 4 and 5 and for Year 6 children. 

 

Assembly in Church 
On Tuesday 12th June please 

join us in church at 9am for 

our assembly led by the 

Tigers.   

All welcome. 

 

 
 


